From: Timothy M. Walsh 
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 9:25 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jill Sauer; William Vogt
Subject: Formal notification

Sir,

This past weekend while off duty I was asked to attend the Illinois Fire Service Institute annual Fire College as a volunteer. My responsibilities were to accompany actors who were in attendance from the Chicago Fire TV show at various live fire training scenarios to assure their safety and provide interaction with students from all over the state.

I did perform two press interviews and the University of Illinois provided a room for me at the Best Western in Savoy Illinois at a total cost of $278.00 for 3 nights lodging while on campus in Champaign Illinois. If there are any other ethical requirements that I need to perform please let me know.

Respectfully,

Timothy Walsh
Chief of Special Operations
Chicago Fire Department
